
  

 
The Study 
The Township of Amaranth has identified that the 
existing water storage in Waldemar does not have 
the volume required to support future water 
demands.  The Township is initiating a Municipal 
Class Environmental Assessment (EA) to identify the 
preferred method of providing for these demands.  
The EA will review all lands designated within the 
Community Boundary of Waldemar in the Official 
Plan as part of this study.   

 

Reasoning for Initiating the Study 
The municipal drinking water system needs to be 
expanded to provide drinking water to a 73 lot 
subdivision near Station Street and 9th Line.  The 
Developer is required to finance upgrades to the 
water system needed to service this development.  
The Township has identified that additional water 
storage is required and is initiating the EA to 
determine the preferred upgrades for the system. 

 

Waldemar Drinking Water System 
The existing drinking water system serves a portion 
of residents within Waldemar.  The system has three 
wells to supply water, and a pumphouse and 
reservoir for treatment and storage of water.  The 
water storage provides water to use when there are 
high demands on the system and for firefighting. 

 
 

Public Information Centre (PIC) – Comments Invited 
Public consultation is vital to this study. The Township would like to ensure that anyone interested in this study has the 
opportunity to get involved and provide input on the project’s implementation.  A PIC has been arranged to: describe the 
proposed project and the preliminary preferred solution; obtain feedback from the public; and, identify the next steps in the 
process.  Presentation materials pertaining to the study will be made available on the Township’s website (www.amaranth.ca) 
following the PIC. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
To provide comment or to request additional information concerning this project, or if you are unable to attend and would like to 
provide comments, please contact either of the following Project Team members by March 18th, 2019. 
 

Project Manager 
Carley Dixon, P.Eng. 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Ltd. 
15 Townline 
Orangeville ON  L9W 3R4 
Phone: 226-486-1542 
Carley.Dixon@rjburnside.com 

Township of Amaranth  
Director of Planning 
Christine Gervais 
374028 6th Line  
Amaranth ON  L9W 0M6 
Phone: 519-941-1007 
cgervais@amaranth-eastgary.ca 

 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception of 
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
This Notice first issued on February 21, 2019. 
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PIC Drop-in Centre Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 
 Time: 7:00 p.m.  to  9:00 p.m. 
 Place: Township of Amaranth - 374028 6th Line, Amaranth, ON  L9W 0M6 

http://www.amaranth.ca/

